HK Travel and Visitor Guidelines

When the pandemic began, we realized that the focus of Hutch Kids must be the health and
safety of children, families, and the staff. As the nature of the pandemic changes, we are
adjusting our practices to be in line with those recommended by the WA Department of Health
and the CDC. At this time, we are asking families and staff to abide by these guidelines on their
own accord. If the guidelines and or policies change with our partners or if we have outbreaks at
Hutch Kids, we will revisit.

According to the CDD, “People who are not fully vaccinated and children under 5 years old who
are not able to get a COVID-19 vaccine should continue taking steps to prevent getting sick.”

Please refer to the CDC quidelines.



https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html

